
 

 EDR PAC general meeting minutes from September 29th, 2020 
 

Attendees:​ Anne Veilleux, Orsolya Bezeredj-Babarczy, Cynthia Taggart, Laurel Turcotte, 
Tracey Banks, Sarah Masson, Remi Masson, Vincent, Andreas Bamberg 
 
Chair: Orsolya Bezeredj-Babarczy 
 
1. Welcome  
The PAC would like to welcome all new and returning families to the new school year of 
2020/21. 
The principal Mme Anne Veilleux has explained the school visiting procedures for parents who 
are helping. The school needs a day advance notification who is coming when and where it will 
be in the school. Important to sign in the time and name and to confirm that the person is in 
good health, no COVID-19 symptoms.  
 
2. Summary of last year  
Checking account: 
1.09.2019  3,346.39$ 
1.09.2020  5,623.32$ 
—————————- 
Fundraising: 2,276.93$       (Sept2019-Feb2020 = 6 month out of 10 due to Covid 

Details how the money was raised: 

Domino’s card: 105$ 

Little coupon books(sold 41 a 4.40$): 180.40$ 

Baking sale: 190 $ 
Christmas Market (Table sale and silent auction): 395 $ 
Fundraiser Gift cards: 397.59 
Hot lunches (incl. Halloween Pizza and movie night): 1,008.94 - Thank you / Merci Cynthia 
Taggart !!!! 
 
 
3. Look out of the new year 
Planning to have following fundraiser: 
- Coupon books 
- Fundscript 
- Pink shirt sale 
- Hot lunches on a regular basis, Hot lunch lady: Cynthia Taggart 
- Fundraiser coordinator: Laurel Turcotte 
- It was voted that we are going to try out the hotlunch and fundraising program from 

Munch-a-Lunch. It was voted against Hotlunches.net 
 

 



 

 
4. Goal: 
- Support of school activities  
- Continue to raise for a new playground : 
- We need help to find and apply for grants 
This year we are continuing to raise money for  a new playground. Our playground is over 20 
years old and it should be suitable for kids age 4 to 14. Right now the older kids are not 
allowed on the structure. If you have a look at it, you can see that it is very well used. We would 
like all our kids to use the playground, the cost for this size of playground is approximately 
60,000.00$. Right now we have raised so far ​5,623.32​$. 
 
 
5. Election outcome 
- President: Orsolya Bezeredj-Babarczy, 33197 Smith Ave, Mission, BC, V4S1L6 - was 
reelected - staying as a signer on the bank accounts 
- Vice President: Maya Bitar, 31764 Grove Ave, Mission, BC, V4S1E7 - was reelected - staying 

as a signer on the bank accounts 
- Secretary:  Tracey Banks, 14 - 33951 Marshall Road, Abbotsford, BC, V2S1L6 - was 

reelected 
- Treasurer: Sarah Masson, 32141 Sandpiper Place, Mission, BC, V2V 2L5 - was elected 

 
 
I am looking forward having you all on board and looking forward to a great new school year of 
2020/21. 
 
 

 


